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Club Garibaldi 

118 Tory Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 
        clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com 

 
 
Note from the President  
 
We held our AGM on Sunday 6 October and had a healthy turnout.  Thanks to  
those who came along. 

 

Please note that subs are now due – if you haven’t done so already, please  
pay into our Club Account – the modest fees of any Club in Wellington.   

i.e. $50 per couple; $30 Single membership; $20 University student.   
 

We figure that if you attend only one event at the Club, you’ve more than  

made your membership worthwhile – and of course, there is the bonus parking  
availability, which as we all know, is becoming scarcer in Wellington.   

 
The big football match between Club Italia, Nelson and Club Garibaldi is  

getting closer.   
 

Make sure you’ve booked your tickets and accommodation- I know our team  

would love to have as much support as possible – and this is ALWAYS a great  
weekend away. 

 
That’s it from me. 

 

Ciao for now! 
 

            Linda De Gregorio  
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Annual General Meeting – 6 October 2024 

 
Our AGM took place on Sunday 6 October.   

 
Congratulations to our Executive as follows: 

 

President: (Caretaker)   Linda De Gregorio 
Vice President:    Alfonso Basile 

Secretary:    Marco Costa 
Treasurer:    Frank Basile 

Committee: Rex Da Vanzo, Raphaele Mollo, Larry Greco, Maria Colucci,  

Rosina Van der Aa. 
Trustees:    Vic Criscillo, Robin Page 

 
A big Welcome and congratulations go out to Rosina Van der Aa who has been nominated to serve on the 

Executive Committee.  I know Rosina will be a big asset to the committee.   

 

Cinema Italiano Film Festival – 14 November to 5 December 2024  
 
At Embassy Cinema, 10 Kent Terrace, Mt Victoria, Wellington 

The Italian Film Festival is coming to town in November.  All movies will  

screen at the Embassy Theatre.   
 

Please refer to https://www.italianfilmfestivalnz.com/booking  
for movie program and times.  We hope you all support this Festival 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy – Football match between  
Club Italia, Nelson and Club Garibaldi, Wellington 
 

Less than one month away – training has begun and we look forward to catching up  

with our Nelson friends.. 
 
 
Senior  Christmas Lunch – The Pines Cabaret 
  

Save the date for the Senior’s Lunch – it will be on Monday 16 December at The Pines in Houghton Bay 
commencing at 11.45am.  

 

We would love to see as many of our 65 years plus members  
attend.  This is such a great day out and the Club provides  

lunch and a complimentary drink.  Any other drinks are your  
own expense.   

 

If anyone under the age of 65 wishes to attend there will be a  
charge of $55 per head which should be deposited into the  

Club bank account with your name, before the actual luncheon  
please.   

 
We will require RSVP’s no later than 17 November please.  

 

In order to confirm your spot, please call either  
Josephine 9348 720, or Maria 3838 476 to confirm your booking. 



 

 
Children’s Christmas Party 
 
Date and details to be confirmed in next newsletter. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mediterranean Foods Italian Language Week 
14 October 2024 
 
Italian Summer Courses 
4 November 2024 to 9 December 2024 
 
Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy    
9 November 2024 
 
Cinema Italiano Film Festival 
14 November to 5 December 2024 
 
Senior’s Christmas Lunch 
16 December 2024 
 
Children’s Christmas Party 
Date to be confirmed soon 
 
Nelson Italian Festival 
2 March 2025 



 
 
 
 


